
 

April 2022 

 

Dear HSA Plan Member, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that you are not currently required to meet your deductible for telehealth 

services as a result of the Consolidated Appropriations Act recently signed by President Biden. 

 

As of April 1, the Consolidated Appropriations Act reinstates the CARES Act telehealth safe harbor for 

HSA-qualifying high-deductible health plans (HDHPs). The safe harbor allows HSA-qualifying HDHPs 

to provide telehealth or other remote healthcare services without requiring enrolled members to first 

meet their deductible. The provision is not retroactive and will be in place from April 1 through Dec. 31, 

2022.  

 

As a Baylor Scott & White Health HSA plan member, your eVisits and video visits through 

MyBSWHealth or other in-network, provider-offered telehealth services will be at the applicable 

PCP/Specialist member cost share. The coverage for eVisits is 100% in Tier 1 and 50% in Tier 2. 

Video visits are covered at 90% in Tier 1 and 50% in Tier 2. 

 

If you have questions about your coverage, please contact us at 844.843.3229. 

 

Stay safe and well,  

 

Baylor Scott & White Health Plan 
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